
 

 
 
 
From: Ed Dawson <edawson.a2@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2018 4:26 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Cottages of Barton Green -- May 1 mtg 
 
Dear Planning Commisioners: 
 
Please reject Trinitas Ventures' Cottages of Barton Green. 
 
Why put so many college students so far from campus?  It amazes me that we are even entertaining this idea.  
If we're so open to spreading out Ann Arbor, why not put our fire department in Milan and our police 
department in Brighton? 
 
There is absolutely nothing capricious or arbitrary about wanting a compact community that makes it easy for 
people to get to where they need to go.  Cottages of Barton Green does nothing to advance that desire -- in 
fact it annihilates it. 
 
Thanks so much for your consideration. 
 
Ed Dawson 
473 Skydale 
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